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HIGHLIGHTS 
JUNE 2021 

UPCOMING  AND  ONGOING 

http://lv.lethsd.ab.ca  (403) 328-5454  @lakeviewleth  lakeviewleth  

Tue June 1 — Dress up Tuesday! Hero Day (not all heroes wear capes!) 

Tue June 1 — Running Club wrap up 

Wed June 2 — Class pictures for Mon/Wed Kindergarten classes 

Thu June 3 — Class picture day 

Tue June 8 — Dress up Tuesday! Wear Red Day 

Tue June 15 — Dress up Tuesday! Disney Day 

Tue June 22 — Dress up Tuesday! Beach Day 

Thu June 24 — Show Your Lakeview Pride Day! Wear your  

                            rainbow colours 

Fri June 25 — Last day of school for students, 11:40am dismissal 

 

Wed Aug 18 — School office open to the public 

Tue Aug 31 — First day of school for students in the 2021-2022 school year  

LOOKING DEEPER 
https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/about/newsletter 

for information about: 
 

• The LOOP wellness newsletter 

• Staples School Tools 

• School Start supply kit 

• Ready Set Go registration 

 

2021-2022 Teaching 

Staff at a Glance 
Kindergarten:  

Ms. Ikeda, TBA  

Grade 1:  

Mrs. Carey, Mrs. Glawe, Ms. McKnight 

Grade 2:  

Mrs. Christie, Ms. Conquergood, Mrs. Snidal 

Grade 3:  

Ms. Bowen, Ms. Funk, Mrs. Stroud 

Grade 4:  

Mr. Garner, Ms. Peters, Ms. Tadey  

Grade 5:  

Mrs. Huel, Mrs. Andre-Gunderson  

Learning Support: Mr. Williams  

Music: Ms. Quinn-Ost  

FROM THE OFFICE 

Dear families of Lakeview,  

June is here and we are so thankful to have our students back with us 

in school, and very thankful to our At-Home learning students for 

continuing to be committed to their learning. With moving in and out 

of school and classes being quarantined it has been a long year! We 

are so proud of all our students who have filled our days with 

excitement and fun this past year.   

Our year end committee has created a lot of activities to make the 

end of this school year fun and positive. Please check the calendar for 

the dates and descriptions. Thank you to our school council for 

funding our Kite day on June 18!  

I would like to take a moment to thank the Lakeview School 

community for their support of the school especially during these last 

two years of challenge. It has been my sincere pleasure to be a part of 

Lakeview School and I will miss working with the precious students 

and their families. I know the school will be in excellent hands with 

Mrs. Connie Adserballe and Mrs. McMurray as the new admin team, 

and I will be cheering everyone on as you begin another school year in 

the fall.   

I hope you all have a wonderful, safe, and happy summer!  

Ms. Dawn Walmsley - Principal 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 
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Hello Lakeview families,  

As our year comes to an end, I want to say a huge thank 
you to our school council members, who have still 
supported our school throughout this crazy last year.  

We hope that next year will be a little more normal, and 
that we will be able to resume in-person meetings 
again. There will be no meeting in June, so we will see 
you in September!  

Rachelle Ririe—School Council Chair 
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